
 
College of Denturists of Ontario 

 New Qualifying Examination 
Information Session 

 

Twenty Toronto Street Conferences and Events 
20 Toronto Street, 2nd Fl. 

Toronto, ON  M5C 2B8 

 

 
Monday, March 3, 2014 

2:00 pm to 4:00 pm 
(registration will begin at 1:30 pm) 

 

The CDO will be hosting an information session for candidates who will be eligible to attempt the 
2014 Summer Qualifying Examination. Please RSVP at info@denturists-cdo.com by noon on 
Friday, February 21, 2014 if you plan to attend. Refreshments will be provided. 

DIRECTIONS 

Twenty Toronto Street is two blocks east of Yonge. On the south side of King Street. 

Transit - TTC - King Subway station is located steps away from our facility. 
 
Driving Directions 

 Exit from the Gardiner Expressway 

 Take the exit toward Yonge Street 

 Turn right onto Adelaide Street East 

 Turn right onto Toronto Street 
 
Green P, private lot and street parking are all within a short distance of the facility. 

http://www.ttc.ca/

